
Attention Parents & Guardians with children 
in the Howell Special Education Programs… 

You’re invited to a SEPAC Open House meeting! 

 
 

WHEN:  FEBRUARY 16, 2023     6:00PM – 8:00PM 

WHERE: SEPAC VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE - DROP IN ANY TIME 

RSVP:   akazanjian@howell.k12.nj.us  by 2/15/23 for Zoom link 
 

The Special Education Parent Advisory 
Council’s (SEPAC) mission is to facilitate 
communication between students, parents, 
staff, the Board of Education, and the 
community, with regards to the districts’ 
special education programs, for the purpose 
of advising the administration on matters 
pertaining to improving the quality of special 
education district wide. 

 

 

Come & meet other parents/guardians, share resources, support 
each other, plan social events together, & get involved in SEPAC. 


